From: kimber1683@aol.com

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 4045

Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 9:02:23 PM
Hello,

| want to take this opportunity to express my opinion on House Bill 4045. | support this bill and am
excited that it may reduce the number of dogs produced by puppy mills where dogs live and breed in
horrible conditions all for profit. Man's best friend deserves more than that. Also to fill stores with
homeless dogs to give them a second chance at a great life is something | am very passionate about. If
this bill passes, it will be a major win for better lives for man's best friend.

Thank you,

Kim Wilken

241 SE Airpark Dr.

Bend, OR 97702
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